KARME DHARMA CHAKRA
Communauté monastique bouddhiste

Dhagpo Kagyu Ling, August 19th

Dear Lama Ole,

It is with great joy that I would like to congratulate you and the Diamond
Way Sangha on the opening of the Europe Center. It is yet another statement of
your profound commitment to fulfilling the wishes of Karmapa Rikpe Dordje's
excellent wishes. I deeply rejoice in your unceasing efforts in spreading the
authentic Buddha Dharma and would like you to know that my prayers of support
are always with you.

[ would have been more than happy to partake in the day's events together
with His Holiness and yourself. Unfortunately my health does not permit me to
travel too much so I will have to content myself by being with you in thought.

Last but not least, my thoughts, wishes and thanks are also with Hannah,
without whom none of all this would have been possible.
May the activity of the glorious Karmapa's for the benefit of countless

beings be unceasing.

Jigme Rinpoche
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